
 
 
March 15, 2010 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 
 
 
 

Dear Secretary Brilling: 

 

In keeping with our Request for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity (CPCN) as a 

CLEC, please accept our Submission of both a PSC-1 Tariff for Local Telecommunications 

Services and a PSC-2 Tariff for Access Services.   

 

If there should be any questions or clarifications, please feel free to contact me via e-mail, 

JFAudino@Worldlink.net, or by telephone on 716-432-8984. 

 

We look forward to approval of our Tariffs and the opportunity of becoming a CLEC in New 

York. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Audino 

Vice President 

 

Worldlink Telecommunications NY LLC 
1330 Niagara Falls Blvd.  Suite 204 
Buffalo, NY 14150 
 

Received: 03/16/2010


